WELCOME MESSAGE (C)



It gives me the greatest pleasure to invite you to join us at the next World Congress on Neurology 2018 to be held in Tokyo, Japan from June 18 – 19, 2018. The central theme of our conference is "Harnessing the understanding and advancement of Neurology and Neuroscience" which covers the full range of critically important sessions.

The program committee is planning a fabulous program ranging across the spectrum of neurological disorders. At the end of this Congress, we hope that attendees feel that they have garnered the most up-to-date information available.

Please mark your calendars the dates of the World Congress on Neurology 2018, June 18 – 20, 2018, so that you may join your colleagues in what we hope will be a fantastic meeting.

We are looking forward to meeting you at Tokyo on June 2018



Dr. Mohamed ELSherif Neurology Department Mansoura University Egypt